
 
 

 
Dear Annunciation Parents/Guardians, 
  

We've been in school already for 12 days, but can only just now say we've completed 

our first full week! The students handled it wonderfully. We are now in the thick of 

homework, quizzes, and even projects... Make sure that you as the parent are REALLY 

communicating with your child about school (homework in particular). Please make a 

habit of conversing with your child about the specifics of the school day and maybe 

even checking his/her backpack for work and takehomes. Speaking of... We will be 

getting the remainder of our beginning of the year paperwork out to you early next 

week. Thanks so much for your patience. God bless! Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Coming Up... 

 

Friday, Sept. 15 -- Fundraiser Kickoff: Magazine Drive -- 2PM  

We kicked off our first fundraiser today! Students are coming home with a packet of 

information and all of the tools to get them started selling magazine subscriptions to 

family, friends, and neighbors. It really is an easy way to raise money for school 

improvements and student enrichment opportunities! AND... there are some great 

prizes and incentives for students. My promise today was that I would buy two 

subscriptions from the student who sells the most subscriptions (online) by noon on 

Monday! You can take your packets door-to-door or you can sell online. Make sure to 

go to www.APmags.com to create a profile and begin your sales! You can send out 

emails directly from your students account! Our School Code is W02721. Thanks for 

supporting Annunciation School! 

 

Monday, Sept. 18 -- VIRTUS Seminar at Annunciation -- 6-9 PM 

WE WANT YOU! We shared a Parent Volunteer Pledge at our Back-To-School Night to 

get your commitment and better understand your interest in being involved and 

volunteering at Annunciation. A school with high parent volunteerism is proven to offer 

students a better experience and lends to greater academic success! In order to be a 

regular volunteer at Annunciation (and all Archdiocesan Schools) you need to complete 

the online VIRTUS background check and attend a seminar. We are offering a seminar 

just for Annunciation parents on Monday, Sept. 18 at 6 PM in our cafeteria. Please 

register at virtusonline.org and be there at 6 PM! Contact Jill Novak with any 

questions: haustejm@hotmail.com.  
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Monday, Sept. 25 -- Picture Day! -- Morning 

Order forms for your child have either been sent home already this week or will come 

home today. You can also order pictures online! Go to mylifetouch.com and plug in 

Annunciation's Picture Day ID: JC017208Q0 

Also, please note the following policy from the Annunciation Handbook regarding Dress 

Code for Picture Day.  

Dress Code for School Pictures: Students may be out of uniform for school pictures. 

Modest dress is required (see other dress codes). Jeans, appropriate length 

shorts/skirts, and Capri’s are permitted. Makeup and nail polish dress code is 

unchanged for picture days. Sleeveless shirts and inappropriate images are considered 

unsuitable. Shoe dress code is unchanged for picture days. 

 

Highlights... 

Magazine Drive. Let's get it started! 

There are many things that make a school great. One of those things is parent 

involvement and support. At Annunciation School we try not to overload parents and 

kids with boring/difficult fundraisers. We DO however, like to have great support and 

participation in the few things we do to raise money for school improvements and 

student enrichment! See the note above for details on an easy way to sell online.  

 

Box Tops for Education 

They've been around for so long now I think that we mostly forget about them... Box 

tops are a great and simple way to raise money for your school. Please double down 

your efforts to collect, save, and submit Box Tops to Annunciation. Your child can 

earn/win prizes based on his/her submissions. Thanks so much for your renewed 

attention to this! We look forward to seeing more Box Tops from you! Please submit 

them on one of the "Box Top Papers" (available in the school office) or in a baggie 

labeled with your child's name. 

 

Yearbooks 

Our 2016-2017 Yearbooks have arrived! You can stop by the office to pick up a 

Yearbook or send in $10 (in an envelope labeled "yearbook") and we will send a copy 

home with your child. Yearbooks are a great keepsake for students and are sure to help 

relieve some of our great moments from last year.  

 

http://mylifetouch.com/


Family Fun Workshops at the Weston Art Gallery 

Click on the link to see a list of some upcoming activities at the Weston Art Gallery. 

Mark your calendars for these family-friendly workshops! 

 

What's for Lunch? 

Monday - Tacos, Black Beans, Fruit 

Tuesday - Pancakes, Sausage, Yogurt, Fruit 

Wednesday - Chicken Sandwich, Green Beans, Fruit 

Thursday - Cheese Coney, Tater Tots, Fruit 

Friday - Pizza, Broccoli/Carrots with Ranch Dip, Fruit 

 

Attachments... 
FIAT Newsletter - Stay tuned into all that is going on at Annunciation Parish! Consider 

joining us for Mass this weekend as well. Saturday at 5 PM. Sunday at 9 or 11 AM!  

Cheerleader Registration - Print and submit this form along with payment to the office 

if you are interested in being a part of Annunciation's Cheerleading Squad. Our 

Cheerleaders will lead our fans at this year's home Boy's Basketball Games!  

 

http://cincinnatiarts.fan-one.com/nl/jsp/m.jsp?c=31f5ae61adbe0c1e3c

